TD invites tenders for providing
telecommunication services for on-
street closed circuit television
systems

The Transport Department today (April 29) invited tenders for a
contract for telecommunication services (Contract No. TD(T) 9/2021).

The service period of this contract will be from October 2022 to
September 2027. The contract mainly covers the provision of telecommunication
services for the transmission of images and control signals between on-street
closed circuit television cameras and traffic control centres.

Interested contractors can obtain the tender documents and other
particulars from the Traffic Control Division, Transport Department, 14th
Floor, West Kowloon Government Offices (South Tower), 11 Hoi Ting Road, Yau
Ma Tei, Kowloon.

Tenders should be placed in the Government Secretariat Tender Box
located at the Lobby of the Public Entrance on the Ground Floor, East Wing,
Central Government Offices, 2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong. The deadline
for submission of tenders is at noon on June 10, 2022 (Friday).

For enquiries, please call 3842 6137.
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